
 

  

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Parents, 

WE NEED YOUR HELP! 

We are really looking forward to our jubilee 

celebrations and our Infant School Council would 

like to brighten the school grounds by planting 

plenty of red, white and blue flowers in containers 

and pots. 

We would really appreciate any donations of… 

Red flower plants 

White flower plants 

Blue flower plants 

Bags of soil/compost 

Containers or pots with holes in the base  
(preferably large enough to make a nice display but 

not too huge or heavy to lift) 
 

Old tea cups (to decorate the tables) 
 

Please send in your donations to your child’s class 
anytime from Monday 9th May until Tuesday 24th 

May ’22. 
 

Many thanks 

  

  

 
 


